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San Diego Superior Court 

Asks Summoned Jurors to Not Report 
Jurors Sitting on and Deliberating in Current Trials Must Appear 

This affects those summoned March 16-19 at this time. 

 

 

In light of the Public Health Department’s weekend guidance of no more than 50 people 

in a room, the San Diego Superior Court is now asking all County residents summoned to appear 

the week of March 16th-19th in the Superior Court not to come to the courthouse.   

 

“Our community’s health is important to us all and while we had COVID-19 procedures 

in place to provide enough social distancing for summoned jurors in our jury services room, 

having a jury pool of 50 people will not provide us with enough people for fair trials,” says San 

Diego Superior Court Presiding Judge Lorna Alksne.   

 

The Court is asking all those who are currently seated on a trial or in deliberations to 

report to the courtroom for further guidance from the judge.   As for summoned jurors after 

March 19, the court is asking people to monitor its website and Twitter account for more 

information.  
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